AmeriSpec Inspection Services
1248 Greenway Lane

Kunkletown PA 18058

610-951-4262

amerispecnepa@gmail.com

Radon Test Report

December 24, 2020
Batch #: 122420-1
Customer: Test Site:
Sample Report Sample Report

E-PERM® Electret lon Chambers were used for short-term radon screening measurements that were conducted at the above
referenced test site by: AmeriSpec Inspection Services

The Results are as follows:

Serial No. Chamber Type Location Test Start Date Test End Date Results (pCi/L)

SLUO64 16 SST  First Floor 21-Dec-2020  9:00 AM 23-Dec-2020  3:00 PM 1.5

SLU241 16a SST  First Floor 21-Dec-2020  9:00 AM 23-Dec-2020  3:00 PM 1.4
Average Radon Concentration in: First Floor 1.4 pCi/lL

Deployed By: Jeff Ronzel 3300

Retrieved By: Jeff Ronzel 3300

Analyzed By: Jeff Ronzel 3300 Reader S/N: 0250 Reader Calibration Due: 09-Jan-2021

Conditions: Requirements for Closed-Building Met

Tampering: None Observed

Weather: No Abnormal Weather Conditions

Vents: Not Applicable / Fan Not Applicable

Mitigation: No System Installed

Radon is the second leading cause of lung cancer after smoking. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Surgeon General
strongly recommend that further action be taken when a home’s radon test results are 4.0 pCi/L or greater. The national average indoor radon level
is about 1.3 pCi/L. The higher the home’s radon level, the greater the health risk to you and your family. Reducing your radon levels can be done
easily, effectively and fairly inexpensively. Even homes with very high radon levels can be reduced below 4.0 pCi/L. Please refer to the EPA website
at www.epa.gov/radon for further information to assist you in evaluating your test results or deciding if further action is needed.

The Radon Certification Act requires that anyone who provides any radon related service or product to the general public must be certified by the
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PADEP). You are entitled to evidence of certification from any person who provides such
services or products. You are also entitled to a price list of services or products offered. All radon measurements will be sent to the Department as
required in the Act and will be kept confidential. If you have any questions, comments or complaints concerning persons who provide radon related
services please contact the Department at the Bureau of Radiation Protection, Department of Environmental Protection, PO Box 8469, Harrisburg,
PA 17105-8469. (717)783-3594 or (800) 237-2366.

This home is BELOW the 4.0 pCi/L (PADEP) radon level and a mitigation system is NOT necessary at this time.
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